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Fulfen ParkWise Campaign 

 
Inconsiderate parking 
concerns: 
Parking on Yellow or Zig Zag Lines. 
Parking on the pavement. 
Stopping to drop off in the middle of the 
road. 
Turning in the school driveway. 
Parking on the Zebra Crossing. 
Blocking our neighbours’ driveways. 

 
 

Since schools returned in September, the County Council have received an alarming, 

unprecedented number of complaints from local residents, parents and in some cases schools 

themselves, regarding inconsiderate, illegal or sometimes dangerous parking by 

parents/guardians transporting their child/children to school.   

We thank the many families who choose to walk, cycle or scoot to school and those that choose 

to park further away from the school in a safe considerate manner and walk the remaining (Park 

and Stride).  However, a growing minority are choosing to drive to school and park very close to 

the school gates, often parking illegally or on the keep clear zigzags and sometimes parking 

with disregard towards local residents – the school’s neighbours.  The Parking Enforcement 

team have been inundated with requests to visit hot spots to try and alleviate this problem and 

are visiting problem areas as often as they can.   

We are taking many steps to encourage and reinforce this message, you will see the new 

parking buddies in place as a daily reminder.   

As we move into the summer term we respectfully ask you to keep our school gates clear!   

Thank You 
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